The Glenbrook Washaway

The Sydney Morning Herald 3rd April 1906 reported:

Two brothers, Messrs. Donald and Thomas Skarratt, have each been presented with £25 for services rendered to the Railway Department on the occasion of the washaway near Glenbrook.
It is probable that but for their prompt action in warning the officials a train would have been wrecked.
